
 

 

 

February 23, 2023 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

LETTER OF SUPPORT – Shubenacadie Waterway Canadian Heritage River Nomination 

 

The Municipality of East Hants would like to express support for the Shubenacadie Canal Commission’s 

pursuit of a Canadian Heritage River nomination for the Shubenacadie Waterway. 

Supporting this nomination aligns with our Municipality’s Strategic Plan to support tourism, heritage, 

sport, social recreation and the arts by enriching the quality of life for residents and attracting 

visitors. If successful, we hope that this Canadian Heritage River designation will enhance the pride 

of place felt by our residents and celebrate the unique ecological, recreational and cultural 

characteristics of the Shubenacadie waterway. 

The Municipality of East Hants wishes the Shubenacadie Canal Commission the best in their efforts as 

they embark on the nomination process. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Eleanor Roulston 

Warden, Municipality of the District of East Hants 

 


